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2024/2025 OFFICERS 
President: Mike Wilkins: 615-766-0081 

Vice-President: Chet Biggers: 615-400-3128 
Treasurer: Wayne Hall: 615-812-5274 

Events Director: Steve Yeldell: 615-972-1056 
Secretary: Gary Garner: 615-406-1062 

Membership: Jake Istvanditsch: 615-653-2586 
Newsletter: Troy Randolph: 629-218-8873 or 

Email: musiccitymopar1@outlook.com 
 

          

 

      

We had a great turnout at the A.A.C.A. clubhouse. Homemade goodies 

were in plentiful supply including strawberry ice cream. A big thank-you to 

Jim Pritchard President of the Middle Tennessee Region for allowing us to 

meet there. We had a lot on the agenda and Gary will share the details in 

his meeting notes. 

Several of our members will be attending and judging at the Mopar Nats, 

and the end of Summer and this Fall will provide many car show 

opportunities within driving distance. A good group of our club members 

attended the Tennessee Valley Mopars on the Mountain, August 3rd. It 

was a great show and their membership worked really hard to make it a 

success. Our members brought home 5 awards and Gary won the 50/50. 

Now we need to focus on our annual show that is just over a month away. 

It is vital that every member shows up and takes on a role to make this 

year’s show a success. Traffic control, parking cars, and Judging are 

three areas where we need members to work! With over 150 members the 

percentage that work the show is less than needed. Our new layout is 

much more complicated and with the new building we NEED MEMBERS to 

make it all happen! Our August meeting will be held at Mike and JoAnn’s 

place on Aug 25th, 3431 Shores Road, Murfreesboro, TN, 37128. The 

Exhaust Notes: 
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meeting will begin at 2:00pm. Please bring a chair and a beverage of your 

choice. I will have sign up sheets for the different areas that need workers. 

We still have flyers printed and ready to hand out about our 35th annual 

show. We will continue our family friendly, well organized Car Show, with 

the most comprehensive Judging of any show in the country. And we are 

known throughout the Mopar hobby as the place to go if you want your 

car Judged by professionals. I had several people express this to me at 

many other shows I have attended. 

See you at Mike and Jo Ann’s, 

Mopar Mike 

  

Gary’s notes/Minutes notes  

  The July meeting of the Music City Mopar Club was held at the AACA clubhouse at the 

Wilson County Fairgrounds on July 28th. We would like to thank Jim Pritchard for opening 

up the clubhouse for us. Club President Mike Wilkins brought homemade strawberry ice 

cream, and the members brought various other desserts to share. After approval of the June 

meeting minutes, Mike shared that Jack Stone and Chris Bielaczyc had to miss the meeting 

due to having covid. We hope that both of them have a speedy recovery. 

     We had a visitor to the meeting in John Edwards and he chose to become a member after 

the meeting, so we all need to welcome John to the club.  

    We received very positive feedback from the June meeting at club dealership sponsor 

Freeland CDJR. Don't forget them for your car purchase, parts, and service needs. 

     Club Treasurer Wayne Hall presented another good financial report to the membership. 

We are looking for sponsors for the club and for the show. We will be contacting last year's 

show sponsors to ask them to renew for this year. We received a check from Good Guys for 

our work at their show. We will be asking for more money for next year. With the addition 

of the Made in Tennessee building this year, our rent and insurance for the show will be 

going up. As of the meeting, we had 5 VIM spaces left for the show. The show T- shirt 

artwork is done. Mike will be meeting with the sound equipment company Thursday before 

the show to get everything set up and to try to link into the buildings sound system. The "No 

Pigs Too Big" food truck will be at the show and will be setting up near the building. They 

will have a varied menu including breakfast food on Saturday morning. 
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      The photo guy will be taking pictures of the cars using the flagpole and main entrance 

area of the Made in Tennessee building as a backdrop. The Good Humor ice cream truck 

people will be back again this year. The New Orleans club will be cooking again on Friday 

night. Show registration, t-shirt sales, and the awards presentations will all take place in the 

building this year. We will not be actively using the pavilion area this year and we want club 

members who are not entering a car in the show to park in that area. The vendors and cars 

for sale will be using the same areas as last year. We will have overnight security present 

Friday night. This year we will go back to normal judging for the modern Mopars and will be 

parking them in the lot behind the building. 

    Donny Lippard will be rehosting the club's .com and .org websites after the show is done. 

If you have any ideas about what you would like to see on them, please talk to Donny. 

    The August meeting will be at Jo Ann and Mike Tanner's home on August 25th. We will 

have signup sheets available for the show. We will need everyone's help to make the show 

work this year. With the addition of the building and the revised parking, we need as many 

people as we can get to make this show be as trouble free as we can. The member's work is 

what makes the show go smoothly and ensures that our show has a good reputation and 

brings people back year after year.  

    We are coming down to the wire. Help spread the word about the show and pass out flyers 

at any events that you go to over the next few weeks. Stay cool and stay healthy and we will 

see you at the August meeting. 

 

                                                                             Upcoming Events 

 

                                                               

                                                                Cars and coffee shows 

1st Saturday - Lebanon 

Nashville Superspeedway 

866-RACE-TIX 4847, McCrary Rd F, Lebanon, TN 37090 

2nd Saturday - Brentwood 

Global Motorsports Performance Center 

1690 Mallory Ln, Brentwood, TN 37027 

3rd Saturday - Columbia 

 

801 Woodland St, Columbia, TN 38401 
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4th Saturday - Spring Hill 

 

The Goldton at Spring Hill 

 

3056 Miles Johnson Pkwy, Spring Hill, TN 37174 

 

Every Saturday 

 

Christ Community Church 

 

1215 Hillsboro Road Franklin, TN 

 

Around the back of the church nothing in the front 
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For Sale: For sale 1965 Belvedere project car $1000 OBO.  Andrew Kurilich 615-440-8786.  Text or 

call.   If you call and I don’t answer leave a message and I’ll get back to you. 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 For sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ gmail.com 
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1967-1976 A-Body small block K-frame with disc brake spindles $550.00 OBO. 

 

1973-1976 Dodge Dart Hood.  $125.00 OBO. 

 

1985 Ramcharger Gas Tank with heat shield, straps and filler neck. $150.00 OBO. 
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For Sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ gmail.com 

1988 Dodge Dakota Gas Tank.  $40.00 OBO 
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Front Bumper for a 1979 Dodge Pickup Truck.  Straight with minor scratches. $75.00 OBO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1985 Ramcharger Trailer Hitch.  $40.00 OBO 
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